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Comments: There should be no governmental regulation of fixed anchors in any national park or wilderness.
Climbers are amazing stewards of these places and have been at the forefront of conservation across the world.
Too cast us aside is to cast aside the ideals of wilderness and adventure. By banning fixed anchors you ban
climbing. This is not acceptable.



